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September 15, 2015

ALTAMONT PASS ROAD CLOSED

LIVERMORE, CA — Old Altamont Pass Road at both Carol Road and at Greenville Road for
emergency electrical repair work. During the closure, the Alameda County Sheriff’s Office and
California Highway Patrol are on scene and are directing traffic away from the closure area.
Motorists are encouraged to use |-580 as a detour route.

For current closure status, please visit the Public Works Agency’s website at
www.acgov.org/pwa.




